
shop save support

475 Guildford Way 
Port Moody, B.C. V3H 3W9                 
Phone 604 461 2022 local 2907 

President…………Barb Worwood            
VicePres…………Connie Lawless            
Correspond&Recording. Diana Wise 
Treasurer.......................Dawn Noske 
Membership ..............Margaret Jang 
Publicity.............................                      
Past Pres…………….Velda Boyle 
Ways & Means ……Sylvia Dubickas 

Next Meeting                                                                         
Tues. MAY 1, 2018                        
Parklane Room in the Hospital                                            

1.Gift Shop  Hours                                      
Monday & Friday 11-5            
Tues,Wed,Thurs 11-3 & 4-7                     
Sat. & Sun. 12-3 

2.Weekend Coffee Program           
Saturday 9-3 Sunday 10-5 

3.Thrift Shop Tues.-Sat. 10-4          
Thursday 10 - 7 pm  Sun. 12-3                               
2811B Shaughnessy St. Port Coq.          
604 469 3338 

VISIT US AT www.erha.ca                       
Follow us on Facebook AT                            
Eagle Ridge Hospital Auxiliary              
Email erha1976@gmail.com                         
or erha1976thriftshop@gmail.com                                     

QUIET PEOPLE 
We have sold QUIET PEOPLE  in our Gift 
Shop and at our Craft Sales since our 

founding member 
INGRID began to knit 
and sell them in 1975 
to raise funds for 
lobbying to get an 
Auxiliary to help 
lobby the government 
to build Eagle Ridge 
Hospital. We formed 
in 1976 so they were a 
tradition before we 

were an Auxiliary. Members still knit them 
for our shop. 

 A  PRIVATE COLLECTION OF      
QUIET PEOPLE DONE BY INGRID

  2018 BCAHA Leadership Forum and 
AGM April 21,22
 Barbara, Connie, Dawn and Diana arrived at 
Harrison Hot Springs Hotel, checked
in and registered for the conference.
They attended opening ceremonies and were 
welcomed by Mayor Leo Facio, the Village
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of Harrison Hot Springs.
This was followed by BCAHA Annual 
General meeting, followed by a buffet dinner 
and Town Hall meeting.
THEN A VERY BUSY DAY
Saturday started with breakfast followed by 
SESSION ONE"EASY, ENJOYABLE &
EFFECTIVE MEETINGS",Speaker Lynda 
Avis, which all four of us attended.  She
shared some "how to" ideas to make meetings 
more productive. A very interesting talk.
Connie and Dawn attended SESSION 
THREE "TO TAX OR NOT TO TAX-GST & 
PST. with speaker Valerie Tribes.  Dawn 
reports it was very informative.  Valerie was
well versed in rules for voluntary 
organizations.  They found it most interesting 
and it surprised them how many either didn't 
know or were given bad information that the 
tax had to be paid. (PST) n the thrift shops.
Barbara and Diana covered SESSION FOUR 
-"SUCCESSFUL POLICIES AND
PROCEDURES" speaker Ruth Roper dealt 
with how to formulate effective policies
and procedures to facilitate smooth operation 
of all auxiliary activities. After lunch we had 
a GENERAL SESSION - "EFFECTIVE 
TIME MANAGEMENT" - speaker Garland 
Coulson.  Very interesting but found it not 
really applicable to our auxiliary.
Next we went a TOWN HALL meeting 
followed by a  Banquet and entertaining 
fashion show.
 Sunday we had a Buffet breakfast followed 
by inspiration speaker Glenda Standeven who 
was exceptional,she had bone cancer in the 
80's and lost a leg, part of her pelvis and part 
of her buttock.  She wrote a book about it and 
also a book about her husband's Prostate 
cancer.  She is very funny and a great speaker. 
 
NEXT BCAHA AGM in 2019 in Prince 
George.

A VISIT WITH ANNE

Thought you’d like 
to know Velda had a 
chance to visit with 
Anne, an Honorary  
Member, and she is 
enjoying life as 
usual. 

$$$
RECORD SALES AT THE THRIFT 

SHOP
A message from the Treasurer….
You did it, sales over $10,000 in March…
WOW! That has never happened before. 
Please pass on to all the volunteers that 
you’ve surpassed any previous sales.

OUR USED BOOK CORNER                                    

BO AND CYNTHIA ADMIRE OUR 
CORNER WITH THE NEW MOSAIC  
HUNG BY THE HOSPITAL

First there is the slice of wood from the first 
tree felled in 1982 to clear the site for the 
hospital donated by us on the Hospital’s 30 
year anniversary. Then the beautiful Mosaic. 
and finally the relaxing corner with chairs and 
books provided by us and our donors for sale.
A very pleasant place.


